
 

 

SFLD & SFRMD TELECONFERNCE PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Dr. Howard G. Lerner, as the chair of both districts, has asked me to publicly inform everyone about the 

upcoming Sherwood Forest Lake District Meetings scheduled for this Saturday, June 27, 2020.  The 

SFLD Prudential Committee meeting will commence at 11:00 AM M provided we have a remote 

quorum. The SFLD Special District Meeting will begin at 12:05 PM and the SFLD Annual Disrrict 

Meeting will commence at 1:00 PM These meetings are being held in accordance with Governor Baker’s 

Emergence Order guidelines enacted March 10, 2020.   

 

I will HOST the conference using the freeconferencecall.com website and the Polycom teleconferencing 

hardware.  

 

The conference number below is actually located in Phoenix, AZ, so you need to be able to call there 

without paying long-distance rates. Most cell phones have free weekends and unlimited US coverage, but 

make sure!   

 

The actual conference call itself is free. I tested it myself and it worked well.  

 

Your No-Cost Conference Telephone Number:  

 

1 (623) 600-3762 
 

Note: The prefix 1 is not needed if you are using a cell phone. 

 

Conference Access Code: 

 

114253 

 
Be safe and be well, 

 

 

Robert T. Ronzio 

Clerk & Treasurer 

Sherwood Forest Lake District 

 

If you experience problems, please call me at: 

 

Cell: 413-281-6396 


